
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Call GRICUA at (520)796-0600 to report downed power lines or other outage-related problems. 
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GRICUA 2020 

District Days – 
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GRICUA will be at the 

Public Health Resource 

Center (433 W. Seedfarm 

Rd. in Sacaton) on the 

following days to accept 

payments from 10:00AM 

to 3:00PM. 

 July 6 

 August 6 

 September 3 

 October 8 

 November 5 

 December 3 

 

GRICUA will also be at 

District 1 and 2 Service 

Centers on the following 

days from 9:00AM – 

12:00PM: 

 D1 – July 7 

 D2 – August 4 
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New Board Member – Robert Horton 
GRICUA is happy to introduce our 

newest board member – Robert 

Horton. Mr. Horton is from District 5. 

He served in the Marines from 1999-

2003 as a Wrecker Operator. After he 

was discharged, he returned to the 

Community and worked at GRTI for 

about 8 years. He went back to school 

and earned a Certified Pharmacy 

Technician certificate (CPhT) and 

joined the Gila River Health Care 

(GRHC)  

 

(GRHC) Board of Directors. Mr. Horton is a single parent blessed 

with awesome kids. His son goes to ASU and his daughter will be at 

Lake Forest this fall. He also has a 13-year old daughter who has 

aspirations to attend college. Mr. Horton states “ I will do my best 

to work for the Community and GRICUA to help continue excellence 

in service and future growth, thank you”. 

GRICUA’s current Board of Directors are as follows: 

 Pamela Thomas – Board Chairwoman 

 Belinda Nelson – Board Vice-Chairwoman 

 Neil Banketewa – Board Secretary 

 Felicia Kaufman – Board Treasurer 

 Robert Horton – Board Member 

 Erica Dawahoya – Youth Board Intern 
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Former WYT Student McKenna White 

 

 

GRICUA’s former 2019 Washington Youth Tour student, McKenna 

White, signed her letter of intent to throw the Hammer and Javelin 

at Ottawa University in Kansas. We would like to wish her luck and 

much success in the coming season. Congratulations McKenna!! 

 


